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In this issue:
· Bicycle Roundtable 

· Web Chat for I-405 Sepulveda Pass Widening Project 

Bicycle Roundtable 

Last night, we held our second quarterly Bicycle Roundtable meeting.  More than 70 members of the public participated, including bicycle advocates, city representatives and bicycle commuters.  Doug Failing, our Interim Chief Planning Officer, presided over the meeting and provided a recap of public comments received at the first meeting on February 19, 2010 and detailed the agency’s latest bicycle-related initiatives.  Under Mr. Failing’s guidance, we have organized three subcommittees to address participant requests gathered from the first meeting. The subcommittees are: Policy & Planning, Operations and Implementation and will be convening soon to prioritize bicycle action items for our ongoing consideration.  Several departments are now actively engaged in coordinating bicycle-related issues including:  Planning, Bus and Rail Operations, Regional Communications, New Business Development and Media Relations.  

Web Chat for I-405 Sepulveda Pass Widening Project 

Media Relations has issued a news release announcing a Wednesday, May 26, 2010 live chat on metro.net for the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Widening Project.  The one-hour chat begins at 12:00 p.m., and will be hosted by project director Michael Barbour.  Entitled “Living with the I-405 Sepulveda Pass Widening Project,” the chat will detail key project components and benefits, and exchange information on ways to minimize construction impacts for motorists. Members of the public will be able to submit their questions in advance on the web site.    

http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/may-26-next-live-chat-metronet-discuss-i-405-sepul/
http://www.metro.net/news/pages/livechat/


	

	








